From:

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: Proposed cemetery in Wallacia
Date: Saturday, 23 March 2019 12:49:53 PM

To the commissioner,

| am writing to voice the concerns my husband & | have with regards the proposed cemetery in the heart of
Wallacia. Please consider the impact on our water systems, due our area being flood prone. We have lived in
Wallacia for 30yrs, & have seen four floods, & know there were many major floods before we moved here.
As there are two new cemeteries approved in the area, there seems no urgent need for another.

Our village cannot cope with extra traffic, the thing we appreciate about Wallacia is the fact it has no need for
traffic lights & our streets are relatively quiet.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Regards
Teresa & Alan Kingett





